
  

MEETING OF THE COUNTYWIDE 
OVERSIGHT BOARD OF MADERA COUNTY 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of 
the Countywide Oversight Board of Madera County 
scheduled for August 18, 2022 at 9:00 a.m., has been 
cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Countywide Oversight 
Board of Madera County is scheduled to be held  
September 15, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

I, Claudia Mendoza, Recording Secretary to the Countywide Oversight Board of Madera County, 
declare under penalty of perjury that I posted the above NOTICE OF CANCELLATION of the regularly 
scheduled meeting of August 18, 2022 near the front entrances of Madera City Hall and on the City’s 
website www.madera.gov at the before the close of business on August 12, 2022. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

_____________________________________________ 
Claudia Mendoza, Recording Secretary 

 


